
 

 

 

 

To:     All Potential Offerors 

From:  Anna Silva, Procurement Specialist  

Date:  February 27, 2020 

Subject: RFP P417-20, Rib & Sternal Plating 

Please add this Addendum #1 to the original RFP documents.  It shall be the responsibility of the interested 
Offerors to adhere to any changes or revision to the RFP as identified in this Addendum #1. 
 
The following clarification shall become permanent and made part of the procurement file.   
 

Section 5.3.1 should read as follows: 
 
 

Provide a point by point response to the scope of work and service requirements as  

identified in Section I, and 1.1 clearly showing that your company, using your past and current 

experiences, has the capacity to support and to successfully deliver the volume of work anticipated 

from UNMHSC to include but not limited to describing your firm’s philosophy, approach (es) and 

preferred methods for meeting requirements.  If vendor is not able to meet the specification, briefly 

explain why, noting any concerns or issues the UNMHSC should be aware of. 

 
 
 
If there are any questions or inquiries in relation to this Addendum #1, Offerors may contact Anna Silva at 
(505) 272-9571 or by email at amsilva@salud.unm.edu. 


